
Rotary News & Notes
Announcements:

Changing of the Guard

Last week 72 Rotarians and 
guests helped to “roast” the 
2009-2010 President Nancy 
Leipzig and welcome in the 
2010-2011 Oshkosh Southwest 
Rotary Club leadership team. 
The evening started with a video  
highlighting Nancy’s year, with 
comments by fellow Rotarians.  
Pizza was the appetizer which 
was what Nancy chose as the 
first meal at Robbins to kick off 
her year as President.  The 
decorations for the tables were  
Wine bottles with “Missing” and
a picture of Nancy.  (Do they 
still make Milk Jugs?)  There 
were blow up microphones in 
honor of the new tradition of 
using the microphone.  Then a 
Rotary meeting with prayer, 
pledge, announcements, and a 
skit based on the “What’s My 
Line”  TV show.    It was a 
beautiful night to cruise the Wolf 
River and Lake Winneconne, 
and the food was terrific.  Thank 
you to the Changing of the 
Guard Committee you did a 
great job:  Jeff Hackbarth, Craig 
Burnett, Marcus Butts, Eileen 

Connolly-Keesler, Cathy 
Hagene, Lorraine Yarbourgh, 
Don Simons, Nicole Peterson, 
Glenn Curran, Ross Fuller, Mike 
Lyster, Bonnie Behnke, Victoria 
Beltran, Julie Pollnow, Wendy 
Hielsberg, Karen Fredrick, & 
Dick Ames. I’m a little 
concerned about what’s going to 
happen next year.  - Kris

Topic: “Club Business-Inductions & 
Classifications”

2009 – 2010 Board
President: Kris Villars
Pres. Elect: Glenn Curran
Past Pres.: Nancy Leipzig
Secretary: Gerald Krueger
Treasurer: Kathy Hanson
Foundation: David Omachinski
Membership: Vicki Redlin
Sgt-at-Arms: Jim Chitwood

Club Service Chairs
Scott Woldt & Emily Dunham

Community Service Chairs
Mike Scott & Lori Davis

International Service Chairs
Tom Shepeck & Cecil Streeter

Vocational Service Chairs
Nicole Peterson & Tim Lamers

Dist. 6270
  Dist. Gov.: Paul Decker
  Zone-B A.D.G.: Karen Fredrick

R.I. President: Ray Klinginsmith

Calendar of Events
Upcoming Programs

July 7 Club Business

July 14

July 21

July 28

Laura Fiser-Paine  Art 
Center and Gardens

Jeff Ehlers – Renewegy 
“Wind Power”

EAA Picnic

Recurring Events
2nd Mon.
(Jul 12))

Club Board Meeting
4:00 – 5:30, Robbins

Other Rotary Events
July 21 Boat Trip

July 22

July 28 

Waterfest (.38 Special)

EAA Picnic
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Highway 44 Clean Up

Dear Southwest Rotary 
Members,
Are you looking for some fresh 
air, exercise, and bonding with 
your fellow Southwest 
members? Such a deal I have 
for you plus it counts as a make-
up. 
We are going to do the second of 
our three Highway 44 clean-ups 
this Saturday, July 10th at 8:00 
AM. Meeting place is the 
parking lot at R.A. Smith 
Engineers on the northeast 
corner of Hwy 44 and Universal 
Drive. We clean up the 
accumulation of trash on both 
sides of Highway 44 from 
Universal Drive to Clairville 
Road. This takes us two hours at 
the maximum then we go for 
breakfast and solve all the 
world’s problems. 
If you are available to help make 
Oshkosh a cleaner place for our 
EAA guests, please let me know 
and I will forward you further 
details. 
Thank you,

John A. Holdorf 
Garbage Picker In-Charge

Board Notes

The Oshkosh Southwest Rotary 
Board of Directors approved a 
budget for the 2010-11 fiscal 
year. The budget was approved 
by the general members at last 
week’s meeting. In addition, 
club membership approved 
allocations of $1,000 to help
provide clean water in Haiti and 

$500 for the healing Yak 
initative. 

Waterfest - July 22

Sign up today to help with 
concesssions at the July 22 
edition of Waterfest at the Leach 
Amphitheater. This fun event 
will help our club make a few 
extra dollars. Shifts run 
throughout the night, look for 
sign-up sheets on your table. 

Boat Outing

Our club’s annual summer boat 
outing is schedule for July 21. If 
you are interested in attending or 
skippering a boat please sign up 
today. Sign up sheets are located 
on your tables. 

Shared Harvest

The Shared Harvest program is 
once again in full swing at area 
farm markets and volunteers are 
needed to ensure our local food 
pantires are stocked with fresh 
produce. People are needed to 
staff the Shared Harvest booth at 
the downtown farm market on 
Saturday monrings and on 
Tuesdays at Festival Foods. For 
complete details, including how 
you can adopt a tomato, see Ken 
Friedman or Cecil Streeter. 

Welcome

Finally, a special welcome to the 
new members of our leadership 
team (listed on page 1 of The 
Hub). We look forwared to 
another successful and fun year 
under your guidance! 

Weekly Invocations
July Kent Mosebach

August Lorraine Yarborough

September Bonnie Behnke

October Kim Johnson-Thiel

Weekly Greeters                                            

July 14 Cathy Hagene & Nicole 
Peterson

July 21 Barb Herzog

July 28 EAA Picnic

The Hub – Info Please!
hub@oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org

The District Website
http://rotary6270.org

Visit RI’s Website
http://www.rotary.org

Have information for The 
HUB?  Submit it no later than 
Noon on Tuesday to
Jeffp@grandoperhouse.org
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Of the things we think, say 
or do:

1. Is it the truth?
2. Is it fair to all concerned?
3. Will it build good will 

and better friendships?
4. Will it be beneficial to all 

concerned?

The Four 
Way Test
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